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(Incorporated in Bermuda) 
 
 
CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT ON ERROR IN THE ANNUAL REPORT 
 
 
The Board of Directors of CDW Holding Limited (the “Company”) refers to the announcement 

dated 7 April 2022 (Announcement Ref: SG220407OTHR1NWA) titled “Annual Report and 

Related Documents” (the “Announcement”). 

 

The Board wishes to highlight that there was an inadvertent error in the Annual Report PDF 

file (“FY2021 Annual Report”) attached to the Announcement and would like to clarify that 

on page 97 of the FY2021 Annual Report in the “Consolidated Statement of Comprehensive 

Income, Year ended 31 December 2021”, the year under the comparison should be “2021” 

instead of “2022”. 

 

All other information contained in the Announcement, including the attachment contained 

therein, remains unchanged.  

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

 

YOSHIKAWA Makoto 

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 

14 April 2022 

 

 


